
National Disaster Mitigation Program - Intake 6 

The Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing is pleased to advise that the federal government is 
opening a new intake of the National Disaster Mitigation Program (NDMP). 

Under this intake, the NDMP may provide up to 50 per cent federal funding, to a maximum of $1.5 
million per project, for following projects:  

1) Flood risk assessments
2) Flood mapping
3) Flood mitigation plans
4) Non-structural flood mitigation projects (structural projects are not eligible)

Municipalities, conservation authorities and other eligible organizations in Ontario are invited to 
submit proposals for projects to be undertaken between April 1, 2021 and March 31, 2022. 

For Ontario applicants, proposal forms and risk assessment information templates must be 
submitted to National.Disaster.Mitigation.Program@Ontario.ca by December 1, 2020. 

The ministry will review all proposals received. All those that meet program requirements will be 
submitted to the federal government for funding consideration. Funding decisions are made by the 
federal government and are subject to federal program approvals and availability of funds. 

A high proportion of the projects submitted by Ontario under previous intakes of this program have 
been approved, so we encourage you to apply to help reduce flood risk in your community. Projects 
can address any kind of flooding, whether riverine, shoreline or urban. 

For more information about the program and how to apply, we invite you to join a webinar hosted by 
the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing. 

Dates and times Registration 

Friday, November 13 at 11:00 am 
Register 

Monday, November 16 at 3:00 pm 
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